Page 1 of 2

Grant, Patricia

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 5:27 PM
To: Bowman, Sandy; Grant, Patricia

Subject: FW: Misguided Registration form.

Attachments: 0830109.pdf

See Joe Panetta’s message below. Somehow SWD got an acknowledgement letter that should have gone to CD,
but Joe Panetta has sent an electronic copy to Wanda Parker and will follow-up with original through 1/O mail.

Dick,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES I1I

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

&

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

From: Panetta, Joe

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 1:07 PM
To: Parker, Wanda; Dibble, Dickson

Cc: Henry, Danielle D.

Subject: Misguided Registration form.

Wanda,

How are you. | have another Re-registration form that was sent to our District. | believe it is your
District.

The facility is located on the eastside of 1-75 and the permit page also says CD.
I will forward the original via interoffice mail.

Dick,

12/17/2008




Good Afternoon | am forwarding this FYI.
You guys are great!
See you at the next?

Joe

Please contact me if you need further information

Joseph V. Panetta

Air Program Compliance

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

13051 North Telecom Pkwy.

Temple Terrace, Fl 33637-0926
Joe.Panetta@dep.state.fl.us

(813) 632-7600 ext 105

Fax: (813) 632-7668

12/17/2008
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